
 
 Covid Game Day Procedures 

 
 

Welcome to ROWVA High School. Please review the following document so that we can have a safe and 
positive experience along with an efficient use of time! 

 
Spectators-Due to the limitations on spectators all games played at ROWVA High School will be 
livestreamed.  Link will be emailed to you the day of the game.  Your school will be responsible for printing 
100 tickets for the varsity football game you play at RHS.  A copy of the ticket should be sent to Grant 
Gullstrand by Thursday the week of the game.  The gates will open at 5:30 PM. They will enter through the 
double gates of the field directly behind the goal posts in the north endzone.  From there they will be 
required to stay on the visiting side of the field with masks on.  Please send an administrator to monitor your 
fans.  There will be two portable bathrooms for them to use. 
 
Bus Arrival-We ask that you do not arrive more than 2 hours prior to your scheduled game time.  Upon 
arrival, please pull the team bus up to the front of the high school to drop off your team.  Your team will use 
our girls locker room to change.  Once your team has been unloaded, we ask the bus to drive to the gravel 
sophomore lot next to our administration building.  The bus driver may sit on the same side of the bleachers 
as their team. 
 
COVID screening-At this time, we will not require a temperature/symptoms check for the visiting football 
team upon arrival.  We trust your school will handle this properly on their own. 

 
Masks- Masks are required upon entering the field and must be worn properly covering your nose and 
mouth.  

 
Officials-May use the officials room like normal.  

 
Concessions-We will not be offering concessions. 
 
End of Game- At the conclusion of the game, we will not shake hands, but we will allow the coach to meet 
and display sportsmanship for both teams. 
 
Pressbox- The second level of the press box will be available for away team use. 
 
Home Tickets- Each senior football player and cheerleader will receive five tickets to pass out.  Each junior 
will receive four tickets to pass out.  Each sophomore will receive three tickets to pass out and each freshman 
will receive two tickets to pass out.  General admission tickets will be available for students beginning on 
Wednesday April 7 at 8:00 AM.  Each student will be limited to one ticket.  Anyone else may call into any of 
the three school’s offices beginning Thursday to try and get a ticket.  These tickets will be limited to two per 
person when coming to pick up tickets.  They are first come, first serve. 


